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That Agricultural and Rural Affairs Committee recommend Council 

receive this report on the planning and development charges 

implications of Bill 197, COVID-19 Economic Recovery Act, 2020. 

 

 

  

Garrett Schromm, Associate Legal Counsel gave a PowerPoint presentation on 

the report.  A copy of the presentation is held on file with the City Clerk’s office.   

 

Following the presentation, Committee Members had the following questions or 

comments:  

- The minister’s decisions cannot be appealed. 

- Bill 197 won’t influence development charges for parkland and the 

alternative rates in the by-law.  

- Bill 197 corrects many of the flaws that appeared in Bill 108. 

The report recommendation was put to Committee and RECEIVED as 

presented.  


